Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 9:13 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: crash trends report

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxx@a2gov.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:35 PM

To: Peter Houk <xxxxx@gmail.com>; Hess, Raymond < xxxxx @a2gov.org>
Cc: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxx @a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: crash trends report

Good afternoon Peter,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your concerns will be provided as a
communication item on the October 18th Commission Agenda.

Your message has also been forwarded too transportation staff, so that they are also aware of your comments and may
respond separately.

Christopher Cespedes, Management Assistant

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4th Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
Office: 734.794.6000 | Internal Extension 43211 |

XXXXX_(@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

From: Peter Houk < xxxxx_@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 7:50 PM

To: Hess, Raymond < xxxxx_@a2gov.org>

Cc: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxx_@a2gov.org>
Subject: crash trends report

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Raymond--in the last Transportation Commission meeting, you asked what we would like to see in this year's Crash
Trends Report. For each fatality and serious injury crash of 2022, | would like to see:

--What actions have been taken to address the hazards that contributed to the crash?

--Which of our future initiatives would prevent/mitigate a similar crash, and what is the timing for that planned
improvement?

Thanks

Pete



